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Notice of UNGEGN-26 

 

The 26
th

 Session of the United Nations Group of Experts on Geographical Names (UNGEGN) is 

scheduled for 2-6 May 2011 at the United Nations Office in Vienna, Austria. Further information 

on this Session will be provided in the UNGEGN Secretariat’s (UN Statistics Division) 

Information Bulletin 39, scheduled for release in September 2010. The UNGEGN Information 

Bulletins are available at: http://unstats.un.org/unsd/geoinfo/ungegn_info_bulletins.htm. 

As usual, a Note Verbale will be sent all Permanent Missions to the United Nations in early fall. 

 

In other news, the new UNGEGN Secretary is Ms. Sabine Warschburger and Mr. Trent Palmer is 

the new UNGEGN Liaison with IHO.  
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